
After Christmas  we will be on WEEK 1 of our new Winter menu. 

Copies of this can be found on our website or from 

our school office. 

We finish today for the Christmas break. On behalf 

of all the staff we’d like to take this opportunity to 

wish you all a very happy Christmas. Thank you for 

all our Christmas cards, gifts and good wishes.  

All children return to school on Monday  

6th January 2020 

In our Christmas performances we spoke about our chosen 

charity this year—Crisis at Christmas. Our Anti Bullying deliv-

ered a presentation in assembly this week showing where the 

money goes when we reserve a space. I am absolutely de-

lighted to inform you that we have collected enough money 

to reserve  

spaces this Christmas...thank you 

to everyone that contributed. 

 

The Sun newspaper is giving away a 

free box of books containing more 

than 100 titles, worth £600, to each 

school that registers for their ‘Books 

For Schools’ campaign. In order to 

receive the books, we need to collect 

3,500 tokens, which will be available 

in each newspaper between 23rd No-

vember and 18th January. Please sup-

port us by cutting out the tokens and 

placing them in the box at the office. 

Thank you! 
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Our Christmas 

lunches took place 

on Monday and 

Tuesday this 

week. Thank you 

to our Kitchen 

and Office team 

for organising  these events and to 

members of our Parent Forum and par-

ent governors who came along to help 

serve.  

Well done to our 

Foundation children 

who have completed 

their first term in 

school.  

We’re excited to see what you will 

achieve next term.  

https://www.primaryteaching.co.uk/products/holo26/personalised-holographic-well-done-star-stickers-72-stickers-35mm-


Today in our final whole school assembly, the chil-

dren performed the Poem ‘Twas the night before 

Christmas’ Each class performed a verse and the 

staff performed the final verse. 

Thank you to Miss Maskell and Miss Mitchell for all 

their efforts with developing poetry across the 

school.  

We raised: 

£315  
For Save the Children by wearing our Christmas 

Jumpers last Friday. 

Thank you for helping us support this event. 

 

https://www.spottedinely.com/events_archive/christmas-jumper-day-2019/

